
From: Gilman, Daniel <dgilman@ftc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/8/2016 2:52:45 PM
Subject: heads-up re FTC

Holly
 
I’m still waiting for final authorization, but I’m hopeful that we’ll soon be able to forward a useful statement to you 
and the Governor – if not by C.O.B. today, then not later than Monday morning.
 
Dan
 
 
Daniel J. Gilman, J.D., Ph.D.

Federal Trade Commission

Office of Policy Planning

600 Pennsylvania Ave., NW

Washington, DC 20580


(202) 326 - 3136
 
 
 

mailto:Gilman,%20Daniel%20%3Cdgilman@ftc.gov%3E
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

